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October Birthdays

  
 

Anna H. October 12th 

Billy C. October 20th 

Alexis D. October 23rd 

Janet M. October 29th 

Hannah G. October 30th 

 

Pumpkin Carving Event 
 

On Tuesday, October 27th, our class 

will be participating in a pumpkin 

carving event during art class! 

Pumpkins will be provided, but please 

make sure that you send your student 

with an old shirt to carve and 

decorate pumpkins in. The teachers 

will vote on the best class pumpkins 

after school on the 29th and the 

winning class will get a pizza party!  

 

Reminders for Parents 

• Car riders should only be dropped 

off at the back of the school. 

• Students checked out of class with 

more than 20 minutes remaining 

will be counted absent. 

• There will be a public school 

board meeting on the 21st at 6 pm 

in the library. 

• Snack time is from 1:15-1:30 

• Students bringing their lunch 

should leave it in their cubby. 

 

Halloween Celebrations 
 

We will be having a Halloween 

celebration on the 30th! Please 

email me and let me know of 

any allergies that your child 

may have that are not on file. 

The weekly folder will have a 

sheet for you to fill out related 

to a treat that you would like to 

make/have your student bring. 

I do ask that you avoid 

anything with peanuts. 

Students are also encouraged 

to wear a costume to the 

celebration! 

 

Monthly Helper Group 
 

This month’s helper group is the 

blue group! The members of this 

group include Ally, Daniel, Jordan, 

and Mackenzie. They will be 

helping me with keeping the 

classroom organized and other 

individual duties. I’m so excited! 

Each of these students has a 

description of their duties in their 

weekly folder. We will draw for 

next month’s helper group during 

the last week of the month.  
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